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From: Benjamin G

Sent: Sunday, September 19, 2021 9:25 PM
To: PublicComment-AutoResponse
Subject: 20 September 2021 Meeting Item 7: The ALTEC AT235 is electric. The Ford F550 which

transports it is not.
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(Please send this message to the mayor and
all councilmembers.)

Dear Mayor Gordo and Councilmembers,

While the ALTEC AT235 is electric and a good
telescopic aerial device to use, the internal
combustion Ford F550 which transports it is
not. Instead of buying the internal combustion
F550, you should get the Lightning Electric
Zero Emission F550 Conversion with an
ALTEC AT235 attached to it. There is no
reason why Pasadena should get a fossil-
fueled F550 when there is an electric
conversion alternative.
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Sincerely,

Benjamin Garza



